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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY B3J 3A5 Canada

October 27, 2008

Mr. Kenneth Gaudet, Chair
Conseil scolaire acadien provincial
250 Brownlow Avenue, Unit 7
Dartmouth NS B3B 1W9

Dear Mr. Gaudet:

This letter will confirm that Keith Coughlan, Jacques LeBlanc and Andre Surette have been
acclaimed for the positions of three Conseil scolaire acadien provincial (CSAP) members for the
Electoral District of Halifax following the Municipal and School Board Election held on October
18, 2008.

Yours truly,

MNAL MUNICIPALITY

Linda Grant

Municipal Returning Officer

cc: Ms Madeline Ferron, Secretary to the Board
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